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12th March 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

In partnership with the Friends (PTA), we are very pleased to announce the dates for our school 

discos. They will be held on consecutive days to accommodate all of the year groups. 

 

EYFS, year 1, year 2 and year 3 will have their disco on Wednesday 2nd April from 4pm until 5pm. 

 

Year 4, year 5 and year 6 will have their disco on Thursday 3rd April from 4pm until 5pm. 

 

Entry will cost £3 per child, and this will include a drink and some sweets to take home. 

 

Tickets will be available on ParentPay until Friday 28th March so please ensure you purchase your 

child(ren)’s ticket before that date. 

 

The Friends will be helping to coordinate parent volunteers to help at both discos so if you are 

able to help can you please contact Jess on 07789 326985. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Many thanks,  

 

RHF Office and The Friends. 


